
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

March 12, 2023 

· WĊđĈĔĒĊ!  Please sign in on a fellowship pad, located at the end of 
your pew.  Provide your email to be added to our e-newsletter list. 

· Place your prayer requests in the basket on the table at the rear of the 
sanctuary.  They will be collected five minutes before the start of worship. 

· Hearing assisted devices are available from the sound board operator.  
Large print readers are available in the narthex near the main office. 

· We are livestreaming worship on Facebook, YouTube, and Zoom. 

+++ 

· Interested in joining the church?  Or just want to learn about all 
the things that go on around here?  Come to the five-week Explorers 
Class, following worship, continuing today.  You will learn a lot about 
what makes this church special, and have a chance to get to know our 
staff and various people in leadership positions.  Lunch will be provided! 

· For Lent, the Adult Education class after worship is watching season 1 
of “The Chosen,” a series which presents the gospel story through the 
lives of the people who encounter Jesus.  Today’s episode continues the 
early stories of Nicodemus, Mary Magdalene, Simon Peter, Andrew, and 
Matthew, with a focus on the Sabbath.  The class meets in the Library. 

· The Adult Education Committee is also offering a study of Jesus in Me 
by Anne Graham Lotz (Billy Graham’s daughter) on Tuesdays at 1:00 pm.  
The book is about the Holy Spirit and you.  See Michelle Mackey for info. 

· Easter flowers (lilies, tulips and daffodils) will grace our sanctuary 
on Easter Sunday.  Lilies are $14.50 and tulips and daffodils are $12.50.  The 
sign-up sheet for flowers is posted outside the church office, or you can 
contact Sheren to contribute.  The last day to order will be March 26. 

· UKirk (the Presbyterian campus ministry at MSU) has created a 
“MSU Care” Fund.  All donations will go directly to helping students, 
staff, and faculty as ongoing needs emerge.  You can give by writing a 
check to Mason First Presbyterian Church with “MSU Care” in the memo 
line, or online at www.eastminsterchurch.org/msu-care/ . 

Holy Week Services 

Palm Sunday  April 2 @ 10:00 am with communion 
Maundy Thursday April 6 @ 7:00 pm with communion and a cantata 
Good Friday  April. 7 @ noon with the choir and bell choir 
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